
 

 

       

Sadar Road, Mohakhali 
Dhaka - 1206 

 

Price Sensitive Information 
 

This is for information of all concerned that the 
Board of Directors of the Company at its meeting 
held on 04-01-2016 at 3:00 p.m., decided to set up 
a production line for assembling LED lights at its 
existing factory located at Sadar Road, Mohakhali, 
Dhaka. This new facility is likely to go into 
commercial production by April 2016.  
 
The estimated cost of the project will be Tk.1.20 
crore approximately. The cost of the project will be 
arranged from Company’s own resources and bank 
financing. After completion of the project, it is 
expected to increase turnover of the Company by 
4% approximately. 

 

                                               By order of the Board  
 
 
 

  
 Dhaka                                      Mohammad Ruhan Miah 
 04-01-2016                                       Company Secretary 
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